
 

 
 

 
Southwestern Travis County Groundwater Conservation District 

Notice of Public Hearing on District Rules 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Southwestern Travis County Groundwater 
Conservation District (“District”) will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, August 23, 2023, at 
9:00 AM at 8656 W Highway 71, Building A, Suite 224, Austin, TX 78735 to discuss, consider, 
receive public comment, and potentially act on proposed amendments to the District Rules to 
comply with action by the Texas Legislature. The proposed amendments to the District Rules 
include changes to (1) the District’s procedure for finalizing a decision in a groundwater permit 
contested case hearing; (2) the list of wells exempt from permitting requirements; (3) the District’s 
rulemaking process; and (4) additional non-substantive changes. Additional proposed amendments 
revise the District’s drought management methodology and modify definitions for certain 
management zones. 
 
All interested members of the public are invited to participate and comment orally and in writing. 
A copy of the proposed amendments to the District Rules may be reviewed or copied on the 
District’s website at https://swtcgcd.com.  For additional information, please contact the District 
at 512-276-2875. 

https://swtcgcd.com/

